
CITY OF BIRCHWOOD VILLAGE 
WASHINGTON COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ASSESSMENT OF DELINQUENT UTILITY ACCOUNTS 
DECEMBER 10, 2024 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council will hold a public hearing and final vote at 6:45pm 
on Tuesday, December 10, 2024. The purpose of the public hearing is to assess delinquent utility 
bills to the property owners’ real estate taxes. The property owners have been sent notices and 
will be given until December 10, 2024 to pay their delinquent bills. If the bills remain unpaid, the 
City Council may order the delinquent charges be placed on the property owners’ taxes to be paid 
in 2025. A copy of the delinquent utility accounts is available at City Hall.  
 
 
Rebecca Kellen 
City Clerk-Administrator 
 
 

 


